
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis and Members of the 
Missouri Workforce Housing Association 

July 28, 2022 
 
Participants:  Caleb Bobo (Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis) 
 

Amy Broadwater (Sugar Creek Capital); Jeff Smith (Missouri Workforce Housing 
Association); Other Members (Missouri Workforce Housing Association) 

 
Summary:  A staff member of the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis met with representatives 
from the Missouri Workforce housing Association, which represents statewide stakeholders in 
the affordable housing industry, to discuss the joint notice of proposed rulemaking (NPR) on an 
approach to modernize the regulations that implement the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA).  
The discussion focused on the CRA NPR’s proposals related to assessment areas, the community 
development financing test, and community development definitions. 


